Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: R0O2444, 10151 International Blvd.
Entry Type: Phone call

Company: Stantec

Start: Tue 2/16/2010 11:00 AM

End: Tue 2/16/2010 11:35 AM
Duration: 35 minutes

Discussed site with Ben Chevlen of Stantec. Work plan submitted July 20, 2009 for installation of downgradient wells,
injection points and soil vapor sampling. My preliminary review indicates that the injection wells would be
downgradient of the highest concentrations and the proposed screen intervals seem to be too large. Ben said he would
review the locations and submit a work plan addendum. | inform him that once the resolution reviews and closures
have been completed that | can start working on reviewing work plans.



